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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mark Miller <MarkMiller@AAFLC.ORG>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 3:34 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
FW: REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

Please don’t lower the margin rate requirements of the forex
Please keep them as they are
Thank you

Mark Miller
2635 ligonier
latrobe pa 15650

Cell: (724) 600-5744
Emaih MarkMiller@AAFLC.ORG


